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October 10, 2016
To: Venice, Florida City Council Mcmbers

RE: Rezoning Petition 07-07RZ.1

On behalf of Venice Regional Bayfront Health (VRBH), I would like to express support for more
attainable housing alternatives within the greater Venice area.

Currently, only 41% of VRBH employees live within Venice. Two hundred fifteen employees
(about 22% of the full time workforce) earn below $15.00 an hour and many of these individuals
have anecdotally shared that it is difficult to find housing alternatives within Venice.

Our recruitment team has struggled to encourage seasonal workers to come to Venice due to the
very high cost of real estate in the area. Additional options and locations would certainly be
utilized by employees on both a full time and seasonal basis.

Housing closer to the operations of the facility will assist in recruiting talent for some of our
vacancies and encourage existing employees to settle themselves closer to our operations.

The greater Venice area is in dire need of attainable housing. I respectfully ask that you grant this
rezoning request.

Tharnk you for your consideration.
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Lori Stelzer
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From: John Holic
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 4:50 PM
To: City Council; Terry Purdy
Cc: dpersson@swflgovlaw.com; Debbie LaPinska; Edward Lavallee; Maryann Terry;

travisv@vwinc.com; Jon Greco; A Maio; Alicia Larkins (alarkins@tervis.com); Jacqueline;
Edward Pinto (edward.pinto@aei.org); Lori Stelzer
Subject: Re: Rezoning Petition Support for Multi Family Project Laurel Rd October 11th

Dear Mr. Purdy,

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for your comments. There are two appropriate times to speak regarding the
Multi Family Project Laurel Rd. The first would be under Audience Participation at the beginning of the morning or
afternoon session; approximate time 9:15 a.m. or 1 p.m., the other would be at the conclusion of the public hearing and
council discussion of the ordinance. That time slot is harder to predict but is anticipated to be about 3 p.m. or later. |
hope this helps with your planning.

Sincerely,

John Holic

Mavyor, City of Venice
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From: Terry Purdy
Sent: Friday, October /, 2016 3:53 PM
Subiect: RE: Rezoning Petition Support for Multi Family Project Laurel Rd October 11th
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City council Members,

| am part of an Obtainable Housing Group made up of the major employers, commissioners, developers, and many other
individuals here in Sarasota County. The purpose of this group is to advocate, support and help in finding solutions for
the much needed Obtainable Housing demand here in Sarasota County and to insure that the needs of our largest
employers, including, PGT and Tervis to name a few are provided for, to insure they remain part of our vibrant
community.

Often this demand is over looked as we often take it for granite that these employers are here in our town. Additionally
and more importantly we have to answer the needs for housing by our local Police, Fire, Teachers, and Medical
professionals, and let’s not forget the thousands of servers and other professionals that make our way of life in Venice
and Sarasota County amazing,

May of the members of this group would like to speak on behalf of this great and much needed multifamily projects
being proposed on Laurel Rd. As many of us are tied to schedules we were hoping to get a more defined time to come

and speak on behalf of this project.

Should you have any questions please CC all members on the chain or call me directly.
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